
Jeffrey B. Archie
Vice President, Nuclear Operations

803.345.4214

A SCANA COMPANY June 29, 2006

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir / Madam:

Subject:

Reference:

VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION
DOCKET NO. 50/395
LICENSE AMENDMENT REQUEST - LAR 05-0677
ON-LINE MONITORING OF INSTRUMENT CHANNEL PERFORMANCE
WITHDRAWAL LETTER

Jeffrey B. Archie Letter (RC-06-0024) to Document Control Desk, dated
February 6, 2006

South Carolina Electric & Gas Company (SCE&G), acting for itself and as agent for South
Carolina Public Service Authority, hereby requests to withdraw the amendment request
submitted on February 6, 2006. This amendment request was for the V. C. Summer Technical
Specifications (TS), Tables 4.3-1, 4.3-2, 4.3-5, and 4.3-6 and Surveillance Requirements
4.3.3.4, 4.3.3.5, and 4.3.3.6.

SCE&G has determined that a withdrawal is prudent based on our meeting at your offices on
June 19, 2006, in which we discussed various methods and the associated affects of amending
TS. SCE&G will determine an appropriate amendment method and make a resubmittal at a
later date.

Should you have questions, please call Mr. Robert G. Sweet at (803) 345-4080.

Very truly yours,

AJC/JBA/sr

c: K. B. Marsh
S. A. Byme
N. S. Cams
J. H. Hamilton
R. J. White
W. D. Travers
R. E. Martin
NRC Resident Inspector

Paulette Ledbetter
K. M. Sutton
T. P. O'Kelley
NSRC
CER (C-05-0677)
File (813.20)
DMS (RC-06-0120)
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